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Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 29TH April 2022 
 
 Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 FOOD PROVISION AT TBCS 
 
 I am writing to let you know that from 3rd May 2022 our canteen providers, Coombs Catering Partnerships, 

are having to increase their prices which will, unfortunately, have a knock-on effect with what we need to 
charge.  This is mainly due to the ever-increasing foods costs and is unavoidable. 

 
We are extremely blessed with a fantastic team in our school canteen who provide not only an amazing 
selection of hot home-made meals, sandwiches, wraps and salads and snacks for morning breaktime, they 
make our children welcome in the morning too for their free breakfast bagel. 
 
We will e-mail out an up-to-date price list to you separately and you will of course still be able to look on 
your ParentPay account to check your child(ren)s purchases. 
 
As always, thank you for all the support you are giving us, and we are always happy to hear from you at 
office@thomasbecket.org.uk 
 
Whilst writing can I please remind you that we have a Parent Forum on Wednesday 4th May from 5.30pm to 
6.30pm which will be held in our Auditorium so please enter the school via Reception, we look forward to 
welcoming you. 
 
Many thanks. 

 
God bless. 
 
 
 
 

 
Paul McCahill 
Headteacher 
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